
Date:     February 1, 2023
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re: Acro/State of Arizona Training Follow-up and Reports Overview

Attention Hiring Managers in the MSP Program!

On January 1, 2023, the State of Arizona launched a new MSP program, partnering with Acro Service
Corporation and enlisting XRM, Acro’s web-based management tool to meet your contingent labor
needs.  Acro is very excited to be partnering with the State of Arizona to help you meet those labor
needs!

Acro is offering an instructor-led, web-based training session in follow-up to the initial sessions.  The
purpose of this training is to cover reporting capabilities within XRM, and to answer questions
regarding reports and processes in the tool.

Take Action!
Register using the link provided below.

Date Time Training Link Registration Link

2/9/2023 11:00 am MST Click here to join the meeting Click here to register

To join the call, click the training link a few minutes before the training session begins.

--
Nyesha "Nye" Daley, PhD, MBA
Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services
ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 305 | Phoenix, AZ   85007
(602) 542-4907 | nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzBlMTEyODYtOWRkMS00NGVmLTkwNDYtMjkwNzg0NmQ3MzM1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2235411708-90d6-4f28-9c4f-4a7bbb6f9a54%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a6e7ed83-bc54-4c33-96f9-2cd09a6e13bf%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/CBdBNdaQKE-cT0p7u2-aVA,tFQydRlUMUyPfqaEJP2n-A,TZdowOUu3Uy3NKgTME9R8g,AwQzQ2WuRkCZB7_bROqHsA,D59iHX8vZkWvINeVaO6rkw,LV-XHo1z40G7b-7wB75GEA?mode=read&tenantId=35411708-90d6-4f28-9c4f-4a7bbb6f9a54

